
Hello Mendocino County Board of Supervisors, 

 

The Redwood Valley Grange was there for the survivors of the October, 2017 Redwood Complex Fire. For two weeks 

we served our community in multiple ways. Our building is in need of repairs which would bring it up to code in many 

ways. Currently are trying to upgrade our HVAC system which does not work in the kitchen area where the majority of 

our activities take place. Estimates for this repair run to $11,000. Our kitchen needs an infusion of between $50,000 

and $250,000, depending on how far we go toward a code commercial facility. Our floor needs replacing, the exterior 

needs painting and we have much work to bring our hall into current ADA compliance. 

Please consider setting aside up to $250,000 for repairs to this facility that is so important to Redwood Valley. 

Thank you for your time and consideration of this petition. 

 

Sincerely, 

Clint Kelley 

Grange member 

 


